
 

 

 
Dear Year 11 students,   
 

Congratulations on completing your GCSE examinations. The next stage of your 
educational career is soon to begin, and we are very excited to welcome many of you 
back to our Sixth Form.   
 

Your GCSE results are released nationally on Thursday 22nd August 2024. You can 
collect them in person from the Sixth Form Common Room between 8:30-11:30am. 
The Sixth Form team will be available to provide guidance on how to confirm your 
place in our Sixth Form. In addition, Miss Jones will also be present to offer support 
and guidance on alternative post-16 routes and opportunities.   
 

For those who are applying to our Sixth Form we have created transition tasks for 
each subject which can be accessed via the Sixth Form section of the school 
website.  The Sixth Form Induction Day will take place on Wednesday 4th September 
from 8.40am-1.30pm. We have reserved time in the afternoon for subject clearing to 
take place for any students who wish to review their subject choices.  
 

If you have any queries regarding results collection, please contact our exams officer 
Mrs. Cooper via scooper@newent.gloucs.sch.uk. For Sixth Form course queries, 
please contact myself via imccarthy@newent.gloucs.sch.uk   
 

We are looking forward to celebrating your success with you on Thursday August 22nd 
August.  
 

Enjoy your summer. 
  
With very best wishes,  
Mr McCarthy.  
 


